
Social Work Welcome Back—Open House  

 

Wednesday, September 7, 2022  

11:30am—1:00pm  
 

 

@ Flat Tuesdays Outdoor Patio  

On behalf of the Baccalaureate Social Work Program, we would 

like to welcome social work students to an open house to kick-off 

the fall 2022 semester .  

We invite you to stop by and meet some of the faculty and staff 

from the  Social Work Department.  

We will be offering pizza and drinks.  

 



 


